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Be a part ofMalden’sJewish continuity,

120 years and counting.
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From the Executive Director
This past year has been eventful for us. As we welcome our new Executive Board, we thank our
outgoing president, Jay Lamport, for his many years of service to the community, and wish
mazal tov to our new president, Dr. Solomon Davidoff.

Twenty years after building our Eruv we completed our second expansion; moving west and
north. We have begun work on the dish mikvah, donated by Jay and Cheryl Lamport in memory
of her parents, Clarence and Lillian Zitaner - long time pillars of our community. The front stairs
were repaired and coated, making them more aesthetically pleasing and safer to walk on.

The Community Growth Committee put in a lot of work to lay the foundation for growth
campaigns. The next steps, after the chagim, are to implement campaigns that put Malden on
people’s radar when they are looking for a Jewish community in Boston.

Like I said, it’s been eventful. And we want you to be a part of it all. A community is nothing
without its people. The life-blood of a community is the minyan, and we all must do our part to
be at minyanim, on time - or, for those who are not obligated to daven with a minyan, to help our
family members who are obligated to be able to be at minyanim. But there is still more to a
community than minyanim. We have shiurim, se’udot, and celebrations.

One of my goals for this upcoming year is to find ways to foster volunteer involvement. We will
explore new ways to express our gratitude to the people who for years have, and continue to,
pour their time and energy into helping the Shul. We will also seek further opportunities for
community engagement, to make space for new volunteers to give of their time and energy to
the Shul, as well.

Thank you for being a part of the Beth Israel Malden family. We appreciate you sharing the
journey with us as we grow into the future.

May you and your families have a ketiva va’chatima tova,

Matthew Garland, Executive Director
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How You Can Help
Kiddush
Individual sponsorships
Kiddush is the hub of social life in our community. We gather every week after Shabbat morning
services and shmooze over delicious refreshments. Your sponsorship will be included in the
weekly bulletin and announced in the Shabbat announcements for the week of your choosing.

Luncheon** - $360
Helps cover the cost of one Shabbat Chazak or Shabbat Nachamu luncheons
Basic Kiddush - $100
Includes a regular kiddush plus kugel
Gala Kiddush - $120
Includes a Basic Kiddush plus fancy cakes
Lavish Kiddush - $150
Includes a Gala Kiddush plus additional salads (e.g., egg salad, cole slaw) or fancy herring

** Note - This luncheon sponsorship is only for regularly scheduled luncheons. For a simcha
luncheon, the host is not charged a rental fee, but is required to cover the entire cost of the
luncheon. Non-scheduled luncheons must be approved by the Rabbi and Executive Director.

Benefactors
You can get a discounted rate on your sponsorships by being a Benefactor and committing to a
larger donation! Plus, Benefactor pledges can be set up as automatic monthly payments, if you
choose.

Luncheon Benefactor- $1,000
Makes you a sponsor for all Shul luncheons we have throughout the year
Basic Benefactor - $500
Sponsors up to 6 kiddushes at the Basic level
Gala Benefactor - $600
sponsors up to 6 kiddushes at the Gala level
Lavish Benefactor - $750
sponsors up to 6 kiddushes at the Lavish level

Breakfast Club
For only $10/month, you can support the coffee and pastries that we offer to our morning
minyan attendees!
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How You Can Help
Youth
Our mission is to provide you with the services, the environment, and the example
to raise your children in a Torah-centric, meaningful, and giving lifestyle.

Our key factor is our Torah-centric environment. Yours is your family. Our children are our most
important asset, and they are growing in every way! As they get older and become more mature
and responsible contributing members of the Shul, we need to ramp up our programming to
keep up with their growth.
Our children already love coming to Shul to be with their friends. With your help, they will also
love to come to Shul to learn and engage in Judaism.

Mikvah
Our mikvah’s reception area greets
you with a sense of warmth and
serenity. You know you’ll have a
positive experience, like those from
all across Greater Boston and the
North Shore who choose Mikvah
Mayanei Tovah.

Our Sages declared that if you
participate in building a Mikvah, you
acquire a great merit to be blessed
with a family that will be a source of pride to the Jewish people. You can still participate in this
mitzvah by supporting its on-going maintenance, repair, and administrative costs!

Holidays
Costs of food and entertainment
are always rising. Help us continue
to offer and improve our holiday
celebrations! Sponsorship
opportunities include Chanukah,
Purim, Lag B’Omer, and Simchat
Torah.
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Membership Application Form
5785-2024/25

For your convenience, you can submit this form online at BethIsraelMalden.org/membership

All Members:
Name(s):_____________________________________________________________________

New Members:
Mailing Address:____________________________ City:____________ State:____ Zip:______
Daytime Phone:________________ Evening Phone:________________
Hebrew Name: ________________________________________________________________

Kohen: ____ Levi:____ Yisrael:____
If you would like to receive birthday/anniversary cards, or if you have loved ones for whose
yahrzeits you'd like to receive notifications, please attach a list to this page.

Membership Level
☐ Pillar: $3,600 (includes 4 complimentary seats)
☐ Partner: $2,500 (includes 4 complimentary seats)
☐ Benefactor: $1,800 (includes 4 complimentary seats)
☐ Sustaining: $1,000 (includes 2 complimentary seats)
☐ Standard Family: $600 ☐ Standard Single: $400
☐ Associate Family: $360 ☐ Associate Single: $250
☐ Special Circumstances: (If you can’t make the above levels work, please contact the
Executive Director for a confidential discussion. Your continued membership is important to us)

High Holiday Seating #M / #F
☐ Member Adult: $72 ____/____
☐ Non-Member Adult: $125 ____/____

Book of Remembrance (Deadline for submission is 10/7/24)
(If you have new names to list, or changes from previous years, please attach a list)
☐ Names Remembered $5/name (suggested minimum donation)
You can also sponsor a larger portion in memory of your loved one(s):
☐ Front Inside Cover $180 (Contact Executive Director)
☐ Back Inside Cover $125 (Contact Executive Director)
☐ Full Page $100
☐ Half Page $72
☐ Quarter Page $50


